
 

 

 
May 11, 2017 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Re: Case 15-G-0244 -  

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

On behalf of the Municipal Commission of Bath Electric Gas and Water Systems in 

compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission order of April 20, 2017 in 

the above subject proceeding the following tariff leaves Nos.  5is being revised and a new 

Tariff Leaf No. 108.3 is being added. 

Boonville asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to Frank Radigan of the Hudson 

River Energy Group who may be reached at 235 Lark Street, Albany, NY, 12203, Phone: (518) 

431-8480 or via e-mail at FRadigan@aol.com. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

For the Municipal Commission  

of Boonville 

 

Received: 05/11/2017

mailto:FRadigan@aol.com

